
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

On Wednesday May 24th we are holding a Lower School Library Day.  We would like to 
invite you to come into school to visit our new library. 

You will be able to take your child to the library; read some books with them, choose a 
book to take and read at home and, like a traditional library, you will return  it on a set 
date. 

The times for visiting will be: 

Pink and Red                9.30 – 10.30 

Purple                          10.30 – 11.00 

Yellow and Green         11.00 – 12.00 

Blue and Orange          1.00 – 2.00 

Silver and Gold            2.00 – 3.00 

Could you please fill in the from to let us know if you will be attending. 

See you soon 

Janet Coyle 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Pupil’s Name ……………………………………………………………. 

I will be attending …………………………………………………. 

 

 

	


